
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE OF INTENT Project No. ERBR-55(02) Pearl River County, MS The 
Board of Supervisors of Pearl River County, MS are planning a Bridge Replacement Project on 
0.027 miles of Troy Dedeaux Road over Poplar Springs Branch in District Three. This project is 
funded by a special fund created by the Mississippi Legislature known as the Emergency Road 
and Bridge Repair Fund. Bids will be opened in public and read aloud on Tuesday, August 18, 
2020 on or after 10:00 a.m., CST in the County Administrator’s Office, 207 West Pearl Street in 
Poplarville, MS. Plans and Specifications are on file in the office of the Pearl River County 
Chancery Clerk, Poplarville, Mississippi.  Plans and proposals may be secured upon payment of 
$100.00, which is not refundable, from the office of Dungan Engineering, P.A., 925 Goodyear 
Blvd., Picayune, MS 39466 or official bid documents can be downloaded from Central Bidding at 
www.centralbidding.com. For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please 
call 225-810-4814. Project information is also available on the website of the Mississippi Office 
of State Aid Road Construction under the "Bid Calendars" tab. Electronic bids can be submitted 
at www.centralbidding.com. Project details and documents may also be viewed and / or 
obtained on the website of the Engineer of Record, H. Les Dungan, III, P.E. of Dungan 
Engineering P.A. located at dunganeng.com.  The Board of Supervisors hereby notifies all 
bidders that it will affirmatively insure that minority business enterprises will be afforded full 
opportunity to submit bids and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or 
national origin in consideration of the award. Sandy Kane Smith, President Pearl River County 
Board of Supervisors. 
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